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Can my child be put on a waiting list as a future Year 7?  
Yes, from Term 4, Year 5.  
 
Can my child be placed on a waiting list (Years 8 to 12) for a future year?  
Please contact our office for more information. 
 
Do I need to attend an Open Day for Year 7? 
An Open Day is conducted in March each year.  Prospective families are invited to attend.   
 
Accepted Enrolment Year 7 
In November, all families will receive an information pack. 
 
Orientation Day Year 7 
In December, all enrolled future Year 7 students will be able to participate in school activities 

with fellow students, become familiar with the physical layout of the school and routine 

aspects of secondary school life. Students will be introduced to current Year 7 students and 

Senior Leaders who will be able to answer any questions and ensure new students feel 

welcome. 

Does the school have a sibling policy? 

 Applicants must meet the definition of sibling in the School EMP procedure; 

 enrolled sibling must not have been enrolled in a Program of Excellence at the school 
(i.e. siblings of POE students are not automatically entitled to enrol); and 

 intended enrolment commencement and/or attendance of the sibling must be 
concurrent with the attendance of current student for the application to be valid. 
For example, if the applicant will be commencing in 2016, but the current enrolled 
sibling finishes school in 2015, then the application will not be valid. 

 
Does our school have an Out of Catchment application fee? 
Yes, for all Out of Catchment Expression of Interest Applications there is an application fee, 
currently $100. 
 
For further information, please contact the school office on (07) 3394 0777. 

 

 


